

April 6, 2018

VIA FEDEX

Ms. Courtney Avery
Administrator
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson, 2nd Floor
Springfield, IL 62761

RE:

E-018-18, Norwegian American Hospital

RECEIVED

APR 09 2318

HEALTH FACILITIES & SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

Dear Ms. Avery:

I certify that the pediatric inpatient service closed, per the above referenced exemption, on March 26, 2018.

Very truly yours,

Gary M. Krugel

Chief Financial Officer

cc:

José R. Sanchez Michelle Blakely